
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: #13 
BAKER FIRE SERVICE(FS) WILDFIRE – K42897 

August 24, 2023 20:00 hrs 
Spallumcheen, BC 

 
 

BAKER FIRE SERVICE(FS) WILDFIRE # K42897 
(Formerly referred to as the Kendry Creek Wildfire – K42897) 

 
The Township of Spallumcheen has activated a level 1 EOC in response to the Baker FS Wildfire 
K42897 located near Kendry Creek within the boundaries of the Township of Spallumcheen, on 
August 22, 2023 at 07:50 hours.  
 
BC Wildfire has made significant progress today and has marked the status of the wildfire 
as Under Control. Crews were on scene today with 11 personnel on site this morning supported 
by 3 helicopters.  
 
The Township Emergency Operation Centre (EOC) will be standing down at 20:00 for the 
evening. The next press release will be on August 25, 2023 at 11:00 am.  
 
For more information regarding this release, please contact the Township office via email at 
mail@spallumcheentwp.bc.ca or phone at 250-546-3013. 
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